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Cathay United Bank

NOTICE OF RELOCATION

Dear Valued Clients and Partners,

Good news!

In our pursuit to serve you better, our plan to move to a new office location is now
pushing through this 19 AUGUST 2024! This brings us to a new level of customer
service being in a world class, multi-awarded building — The Zuellig Building in Makati
Avenue corner Paseo de Roxas, Makati City.

This announcement is in connection with our letter dated 10 JUNE 2024 where we
| initially relayed our intention to move to a new office location. Please see attached

Notification Letter.

New address and contact numbers:

31st Floor Zuellig Building located at Makati Avenue, corner Paseo de Roxas, Makati,
1225 Metro Manila.
Telephone Nos. +02-7751-1161

The move may cause some inconveniences during our move in dates between 19 to

23 AUG and for this, we apologize in advance. To lessen these expected

inconveniences, our Relationship Managers and FrontDesk personnel are free to assist
| you in your banking requirements during the said dates. Our contact details will
| remain the same as before. You may also send us an email
| at 61400@cathaybk.com.tw.

We look forward to serving you at our new facility.

www.cathaybk.com.tw




